
 



Planning Committee: 25/07/2012 

 

 Report of Head of Planning Service (AMG) 

 

 Recommendation: 

 

Defer 

 

 Reason for Reporting to Committee:  

 

This application is deferred to allow on-going discussions with the applicant/agent regarding the agricultural 

need for the proposed shed and the possibility of amending the plans to reduce the shed in size and re-locate 

nearer to the existing dwelling house.   Upon receipt of further information the application will then be 

presented to the committee with a recommendation. 

 

 1. Recommendation  

 

Defer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



Planning Committee: 25/07/2012 

 

 Report of Head of Planning Service (DPJ) 

 

 Recommendation: 

 

Site Visit 

 

 Reason for Reporting to Committee:  

 

It is considered necessary for members to undertake a site visit to appreciate the scale and context of the 

proposed turbine before making a resolution on the planning application. 
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